
 

 

Monday 28th June 2021 

 

Monday 28th June 2021 

 

  

 

Dear Year 11 student, 

 

On Thursday 12th August schools will be issuing GCSE and other examination results to students. In 

normal years we would be looking forward to welcoming you onto site to receive them in person. 

 

Unfortunately, due to present situation this won't be able to happen this year. Instead, we intend to 

send you the results you have achieved by email after 8.30am on Thursday 12th August. We will be 

using your school email to do this. 

 

If you are unable to receive this email on that date, can you please let me know at least a week 

beforehand on dbuckle@moat.leicester.sch.uk and we can make arrangements for your results to be 

sent in the post. Please note that we cannot post result letters until 8.30am on results day, therefore the 

earliest you will receive your results will be on Friday 13th August. 

 

From 9am on 12th August onwards, our administration staff will take calls to book appointments, if 

needed, for you to discuss your results and Post 16 options.  You may feel you need some guidance in 

finalising your choices, or some support if your results are better or worse than you expected. 

 

  

 

Best wishes for the future. 

 

Mr Buckle Vice Principal 
 

 

 


